
 
 
 
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE       Tuesday, May 14, 2024 
 
 

Wildwood Crest commissioners to discuss 
west side bayfront project at May 22 public meeting 

 
WILDWOOD CREST – The Borough of Wildwood Crest plans to discuss details of its planned 
west side bayfront project at the next meeting of the borough’s Board of Commissioners on 
Wednesday, May 22, at 5 p.m. at borough hall. 

Borough engineer Marc DeBlasio will provide information on the project, which includes 
upgrades to outfall lines and valves, street-end raising, new bulkheads and more. 

The timeline for the project, which is set to begin in October, will also be discussed. 

The public is encouraged to attend the meeting, particularly those who live on or near the 
borough’s bayfront. 

For those who cannot attend, the meeting will be shown live on the Wildwood Crest YouTube 
channel and the Wildwood Crest Facebook page. The meeting can also be accessed via 
conference line by dialing 888-363-4734 and using access code 9699020. 

For more information, contact the Wildwood Crest clerk’s office at 609-729-8040. 
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